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detail put into the pet project of a car or 
motorcycle lover. You could see a great 
deal of imagination and creativity had 
been poured into these vehicles, as well 
as the attention to detail. 
	 One fellow shared the story of the  
‘Johnny Cash Cadillac’. 
	 Another gentleman explained that 
his 1932 Ford took some 1800 hours to 
build; accumulated over 15 years. He did 
a beautiful job. 
	 A vintage Cushman Eagle brought 
back memories for Bruce & for others.  
	 The oldest motorcycle we saw was a 
custom combo with a sidecar, registered 
as a 1912. The oldest car spied was a 
1926 Dodge Brothers Victory Six. 
	 There were 6 categories in the com-
petition, with over 35 awards. Most were 
People's Choice. Everyone at the show 
has the opportunity to vote for their fa-
vorites in each category. Plus there was 
a Dealer’s Choice trophy and Seductive 
Car Club Choice trophy. Congratulations 

to all of the show winners! In addition, 
the East Valley Cruisers won the Club 
Participation trophy. This is given to the 
club that donates the most toys.  
	 The reason for the gathering was to 
collect gifts to support Sunshine Acres 
Children’s Home. The toy delivery was 
on December 12th. They were unable 
to hand the toys out directly to the kids 
this year. Instead, they did a parade of 
cars and motorcycles through the SACH 
grounds; with all of the families out in 
front of their houses. Paul Ponzetti of 
Seductive CC commented, “ It was an 
amazing and rewarding 7th annual, and 
something we are very proud and hon-
ored we were able to pull off during this 
difficult year.” 
	 Superstition HD & Seductive CC ex-
tend, “A special thank you to all who do-
nated to make a child’s Christmas a little 
brighter.” 
	 ‘Well Done’ to all involved! 

Betsy & Bruce

	 The Superstition Harley-Davidson 
& Seductive Car Club 7th Annual Toy 
Drive Motorcycle & Car Show took 
place on Saturday November 7, 2020. 
Concerns of rain were dispersed by sun-
shine and blue sky that morning – no 
doubt creating much relief for anyone 
who planned to participate. The rain that 
had been predicted in the days leading 
up to the event came in overnight in-
stead; clearing out in plenty of time. 
	 There were more than 100 entries, 
brought in by numerous area car clubs; 
plus independent auto owners & motor-
cyclists. The fee to participate was a new 
unwrapped toy.
	 It is likely that any number of these 
people have built their vehicles over 
time, as they could. There were all stag-
es of ‘done’ on display; from still under 
construction to fully restored or custom-
ized. 
	 These shows are a wonderful oppor-
tunity to get up close & appreciate the 
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